In-Person November 23!

Parents/Guardians:

Fulton High School will be IN-PERSON tomorrow, November 23. We have seen a rise in cases in the
area and within the student body. Within the last week, 9 students (3.1%) have tested positive. The
high school has 6 staff members out with COVID related absences.

Although we are in-person, please use an abundance of caution when sending your students to school
tomorrow. Most students that have tested positive are exhibiting mild to moderate cold-like
symptoms. This is usually a headache with a slight cough and runny nose.

If your student has ANY cold-like symptoms, regardless of how mild/moderate, please keep

them home tomorrow. If the symptoms get worse over break, students can be rapid tested once we
return from break on November 29. If you have any questions, please contact the high school.

Sincerely,

FHS Administration



